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To whom it may concern.
 
We had very good CDMA coverage prior to the closure of the CDMA network. There has
been a steady decline in the 3G telstra signal strength and inconsistency in signal since it
replaced CDMA. In this day and age a mobile network is essential to running a business.
Since the government abolished the AWB single desk for wheat exports communication
for hedging and marketing grain is essential. It is frustrating not to have a mobile phone
signal and to see money wasted on a National broadband network. An adequate mobile
phone network should come first.
 
Hoping something useful will come of your enquiry and it is not just another meaningless
waste of money.
 
Thanking you
Harry Thorn

Narembeen 6369
 
Postal address

Bruce Rock
WA 6418
 
 
 
 
Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.




